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Murrayfield Wanderers FC

Riversdale Suite, 
PO Box 17497
Edinburgh
EH12 1PJ
Murrayfield Wanderers FC invites you to support
our Mini’s tournament!
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to get involved with a leading Edinburgh sports club. 
 
We are looking for your support and contribution towards the running costs of the Mini’s.  

As a contributor you will receive the following benefits

· Your company name/logo and advert will be included in our tournament program. 
· Your company name/logo will be displayed promoted on our Website and social media which our views are being reached by over 3000 people.
· You are invited along to come and watch the mini tournament on the day.
  
Murrayfield Wanderers mini’s tournament takes place at Roseburn Park on Sunday 26th May 2019. From 12noon- 3pm.This year we have invited 5 teams from in and around Edinburgh and there will be around 300 boys and girls playing and enjoying their rugby.

We are fully committed to our community and were the first club in Scotland to introduce mini-rugby to the youngsters in west Edinburgh for the last 40 years. We also deliver sessions to several local Primary and Secondary schools in the area giving them the building blocks to be able to work in a team. There is a lot of time and effort put in to these events and your support will go a long way to ensure that the kids have a great day. 
If you would like to contribute or need any further information, please contact:
Murray Hastie

Murrayfield Wanderers FC, Club Development Officer

07599254927

murrayfieldwanderersdo@hotmail.com 
Many Thanks
Murrayfield Wanderers FC Minis

Murrayfield Wanderers Football Club





@Wandiesrugby










